
 

 

EYEMOUTH HARBOUR 

LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No. 13 of 2019 
Warning of Extreme Low Tides. 
 
Date of Issue: 29 August 2019. 
 
1. EYEMOUTH HARBOUR USERS ARE HEREBY ADVISED that extremely low tide 

levels are predicted over the spring tide period, Saturday 31st August 2019 
through to Tuesday 3rd September as follows: 
Saturday 31st August,  L.W. 10.14 - 0.3m 
Sunday 1st September L.W. 11.00 – 0.1m  
Monday 2nd September L.W. 11.45 – 0.2m 
Tuesday 3rd September L.W. 12.27 – 0.4m 

 
2. Most vessels in the upper harbour will be aground over these LW periods 

and owners are advised to check that mooring lines and fenders are 
correctly set for this event and vessels moored so as to lean in toward the 
quaysides. Deep keeled yachts may be moved to the Basin temporarily if 
desired. 
 

3. Please contact the Harbour Master for more information (mob.07885 
742505, Tel.018907 50223, VHF Ch.12) 

 
 
 

 
Harbour Master 
 
Richard Lawton 
Eyemouth Harbour Trust 
 


